
 
 

WWW.BUDGETBOX.COM 
 

March 11th, 2024 

Attention: Purchasing Department 
Re: Price Increase 

Dear Valued Customer: 

The producers of linerboard and medium have 
notified us of a $40.00 per ton price increase effective 
with orders shipped on or after March 15th, 2024. 

 
This containerboard increase, a n d  other external 
increases beyond our control, have made it 
unavoidable and necessary for Budget Box Co. to 
increase all corrugated product prices by 8%. 

Budget Box Co. would like to give you and 
your customers as much notice as possible to plan for 
this increase. 

 
All increases will go into effect on orders shipped 
on or after April 1st, 2024. Lead times tend to 
lengthen in the days leading up to a price increase. 
Please, take these longer-than-average lead times 
into account when placing orders to receive pre-
increase pricing. 

We value and appreciate your ongoing support 
and look forward to continuing to provide you 
with the quality and service you have come to expect. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

David M. Wiens 
General Manager 

 
3304 Halifax Street | Dallas | TX | 75247 

For price list requests or inquires email: orders@budgetbox.com 
T: 214-637-7957 | F: 214-630-4235 

 
Services & Products: 

 Stock Boxes 

 Packaging Supplies 

 Next Day Delivery on Stock Items 

 Free Delivery on orders over $250 

(DFW Metroplex) 

 Exceptional Customer Service 

 Custom Made Boxes 

 Speedy Quotes 

 JIT Service 

 Die cut Boxes 

 Custom Partitions 

 One Piece Folders 

(No cutting die required on most) 

 Two Color Printing on Boxes 

 Special Designs 

 Labeling 

 Low Minimums on custom orders 

 Packaging Expertise 

 Competitive Pricing 

http://www.budgetbox.com/
mailto:orders@budgetbox.com

	March 11th, 2024
	Re: Price Increase
	David M. Wiens
	For price list requests or inquires email: orders@budgetbox.com


